The Samford Phon-a-thon

Student Employment Information
Thank you for your interest in The Samford Phon-a-thon.  The Phon-a-thon center is one of the most exciting places to work on campus.  This job will provide you with valuable marketing and public relations experience that will enhance your resume’ and increase your chances of landing a great job upon graduation.  

Through The Samford Phon-a-thon, we personally contact thousands of Samford graduates each year.  Our purpose is twofold.  First, we want to build and strengthen the relationship between alumni and our University.  Second, we talk to them about the importance of supporting Samford financially so that the University can continue to be a leader in higher education.

The Samford Phon-a-thon is a critical element in the University’s annual operating and scholarship budgets.  It relies on unrestricted donations from alumni to provide the University with the flexibility needed to educate our students in this rapidly changing society.  Gifts provide funding for student scholarships and faculty recruitment, as well as programs for student involvement such as Student Government Association, Student Ministries, and the dozens of clubs and organizations that enhance the lives of our students.  

Phon-a-thon Center employee expectations and requirements:

· You must have a deep respect and appreciation for Samford University.  

· You must be enthusiastic and reliable.

· You must have strong communication skills and polite phone manners.

· You must be able to ask people for money with confidence.

Salary & Hours:  The Phon-a-thon Center pays beginning callers $6.50/hour.  There are opportunities for immediate bonuses and pay raises based on performance.  The Phon-a-thon Center operates year-round, Monday thru Thursday, 6:00–9:00 p.m.  Schedules are created based on your availability.  
To apply for a job at the Phon-a-thon Center:

Fill out the application form and return it thru CAMPUS MAIL to: Sheri Hamiter, University Relations.  There is an interview process and if you are approved by the University Relations team, you will be required to attend a basic training session.  
If you have any further questions: Contact Sheri Hamiter by phone 726–2487, E-mail: smhamite@samford.edu, or come by Samford Hall, room 311.

Samford University is an equal Opportunity Institution and welcomes applications for employment and educational programs from all individuals regardless of race, color, sex, disability, age, or national or ethical origin.

